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          Let the dedications begin!
 In mid-September, we were privileged to begin travel throughout Rwanda to dedicate the children’s churches that have been provided by our supporters… to give the children a place to worship. We want to say a big thank you to so many of our partners who have given to provide a children’s church building! At present, there are 17 children’s churches that have been completed, and there is one being built as this newsletter goes out. In addition, the work has begun on the children’s ministry center and we believe that it will be completed before the end of the year. What an exciting time for children’s ministry in Rwanda, we thank the Lord for His favor and provision. We have included some photos of dedications that have already taken place in the villages of Kibungo (above), Mabuga,(left) and Mutete (right). We wish you could have been there to hear and see the excitement!
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Lastly, please consider giving to bless a children’s church in Rwanda. There are still so many churches that do not have a place for the children and they need your help! The cost of a complete building is $6500. No gift is ever too small to make a great difference!  There is a  link at the bottom of this newsletter to help you with giving online, or you can send your donation to Assemblies of God, 1445 N. Boonville Ave., Springfield, MO 65802-1895 and mark your gift: Patrick Collins/ Project 4616, Class 68. God bless you as you prayerfully give to make a difference here in Rwanda. 
Patrick & Jeanne Collins
A/G Missionaries to the Children of Rwanda
To give online for Project 4616- Children’s Churches: http://s1.ag.org/project4616
To send support to the Patrick & Jeanne online: http://s1.ag.org/collins
E-mail: patrick.collins@agmd.org
Website: http://www.collinscall.Yolasite.com 
